
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA CONTACT: 
Marjorie Noleen, Vice President of Communications 

Peak Vista Community Health Centers 
PH: (719) 344-6577  marjorie.noleen@peakvista.org 

 

 

NR 15.14 

For Immediate Release 

July 09, 2015 

Peak Vista Welcomes New Providers, Pediatrician Lisa Ramey, DO, and  

Kendra Back, NP, to Limon Health Center 

  

LIMON, Colo. – Peak Vista Community Health Centers (Peak Vista) welcomes Pediatrician Lisa Ramey, 

DO and Kendra Back, NP to the Peak Vista team in Limon.  

“We are delighted to welcome Lisa and Kendra to our Limon Health Center,” shared President and Chief 

Executive Officer Pam McManus. “Their expertise and commitment to quality healthcare will nicely 

compliment the work of the Limon team.” 

Dr. Ramey has served as a pediatrician with Peak Vista Community Health Centers since moving to 

Colorado in 2010 and has been extensively involved in medical education since the completion of her 

pediatrics residency.   

Kendra Back, NP grew up in Alvaton, KY and recently relocated from Florida to Peyton, CO. Back holds an 

ASN, associates in science of nursing, from University of Kentucky as well as MSN, masters in science of 

nursing, in Family Practice from Frontier Nursing University.  

Community members are invited to meet Back and Ramey, as well as other providers, on Tuesday, 

August 11 from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in Limon; located at 820 1st St. 

For more information on providers and services offered in Limon, please visit 

www.peakvista.org/locations/limon.  

About Peak Vista Community Health Centers 

Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide 

exceptional healthcare to people facing access barriers. Established in 1971, Peak Vista now offers 

primary medical, dental and behavioral health services to more than 82,550 patients annually in the 

Pikes Peak and the East Central Plains regions. To learn more about Peak Vista, visit peakvista.org. 
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